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National Emergency in Kazakhstan

The Philippine Embassy in Moscow has issued an advisory for the Filipinos in
Kazakhstan in relation to the country’s declaration of a national emergency until 19
January 2022 brought about by the violent protests and riots particularly in Almaty
and the Mangystau regions,

The Embassy advised the Filipino community in Kazakhstan to remain calm
and vigilant and to maintain their neutral and avoid participating in any gatherings
or meetings that are concerned with the political situation of the said countries. They
are also enjoined to coordinate with their employers and the authorities if needed.

The Philippine Embassy in Moscow may be reached through their hotline:
+7(906)738-2538 for any concerns or emergencies.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

ARD P. OLALIA
Administrator

17 January 2022
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Embassy of the Republic of the Philippines in Moscow = Advisory No. 1 - 2022
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